
ECT/jr 
14 October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Vocal Workshops Concert: Tuesday 15 November 2022 
 
This year, we are proud to be providing all children in Year 7 with three workshops (one each term), with 
renowned professional musicians. Many of you have kindly contributed towards these for the year.  
 
We are very pleased to inform you that the first workshop for Year 7 will be led by members of the Big Gospel 
Choir and will take place on Tuesday 15 November. The Big Gospel Choir performs professionally all over 
the world: 
 
BIG Gospel Choir are formerly Gospel Singers Incognito and Britain’s Got Talent Semi Finalists. As individuals 
and as a collective our credits include: Sky 1's - League of their Own, X-Factor, Britain’s Got Talent, Idris Elba, 
Susan Boyle, JP Cooper, The Guilty Feminist Podcast, Coca-Cola, Lucozade,  Harrods, Stormzy, Justin 
Timberlake, to name a few. 
 
From 3.30pm - 4.30pm on 15 November 2022, the children will perform what they have learnt during the day 
in a concert for friends and family in Wildern School Hall. This concert will be free of charge. If you would like 
to attend, please reserve tickets from the D@rt Reception either by phone: 01489 779471 or in person. 
 
We do hope that you will be able to join us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs E Thomas 
Director of the Wildern Music Academy 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 
Return to the Music office in the D@rt by Monday 7 November 2022. 
 
Student’s name: ____________________________________________ Tutor: _____________________ 
 

● I give permission for my child to take part in the Gospel Workshops Concert Tuesday 15 November 
2022. 

 
● My child is unable to take part in the Gospel Workshops Concert Tuesday 15 November 2022 

 
   *Please delete as appropriate. 

 
 

Parents Signature: __________________________________________ Date: ______________________ 


